
Congratulations to the Class of 2017 

Annelise Batte 

Annelise, daughter of Michael and Shelley Batte,          
graduated from Mandeville High School on May 9th.  She 
plans to attend Southeastern Louisiana University in    
Hammond to study Nursing.  She has received a TOPS 
scholarship and an Honor’s Scholarship from Southeastern 
University. 

Chase Colbert 

Chase, son of Charlie and Kathy Colbert, graduated from          
Mandeville High School on May 9th.  He plans to attend Texas 
A&M University in College Station, Texas to study Mass Mechanical 
Engineering & Mathematics, he is a National Merit Scholar, a       
recipient of the National Merit Recognition Award, Presidential    
Endowed Scholarship and is First in Class. 

Thomas Morgan Growden 

Morgan, son of Marie & Brad Growden, graduated from                
Fountainebleau High School on May 6th.   He will attend LSU College 
of Art and Design and plans to study Studio Art.  He has received the 
Academic Scholars Resident Award from LSU, Most Outstanding   
Talented Art 4 Student Award from FHS, Outstanding Scholarship 
Award and a Presidential Scholarship Award.   

Kayla  Bennett 

Kayla, daughter and Greg and Sharon Bennett, graduated 
from Fountainebleau High School on May 6th.  She plans 
to attend Louisiana State University at the College of     
Human Sciences & Education to study Kinesiology, she is 
an honors graduate and has received a TOPS scholarship. 



Camille Wetekamm 

Camille, daughter of Stephen & Melanie Wetekamm, graduated from 
Fountainebleau High School on May 6th.  She plans to attend LSU in 
Baton Rouge to study Mechanical Engineering.  She has received a 
Stamps Scholarship, Elks Most Valuable Student local scholarship, 
and the District Attorney Leadership Award. 

Jamie Wetekamm 

Jamie, daughter of Fred & Laurie Wetekamm, graduated from       
Fontainebleau High School on May 6th.  She plans to attend the 
Southeastern Louisiana University in Hammond to study Elementary 
Education.  She is a member of the National Honor Society and has 
received an academic scholarship from Southeastern.  

Ryan Moore 

Ryan Moore, son of Lauren Moore, graduated from Lakeshore High 
School on May 6th.  He will be majoring in Accounting at Southeastern 
Louisiana University in Hammond. 


